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From: Ann [mailto:anndg3@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 13,2016 10:51 AM - ^ . cl_ 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> .̂,̂ ^ -̂ E 
Cc: Jonathan LaBare <jrlabare@yahoo.com> ^"-
Subject: Case # 16-0253-GA-BTX O 

CO 

Sirs and Madams at PUCO, f\3 —' 

I am a resident of Blue Ash near the proposed gasline and also have grandchildren in the PleasantRidge.: 
Montessori School. They are mentioned below by Mr. LaBare, their father. Their family also resides in 
Pleasant Ridge within yards of pipeline proposed plans on Ridge Road. 

I object to a large, high pressure gas line being proposed for installation in highly developed residential 
areas, especially those near schools, universities, and places of worship, as \s the case with all the 
currently proposed routes for the Central Corridor Pipeline. Common sense and concern for society 
require re-thinking of the proposed routes in terms of residential and community safety as well as 
environmental factors. 

One may argue that there are hardly any places in a metropolitan area where placement of a line would 
not affect areas with existing high levels of development. Exactly the point. Such pipe lines should be 
routed away from metropolitan areas, not through them. 

Sincerely, 
Ann DeGroot 

From: Jonathan LaBare [mailto:irlabare@gmail.com1 

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 9:46 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsbf5)puco.ohio.eov> 
Subject: Case # 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing regarding my fear and frustration about the proposed central corridor pipeline. 2 of my 
daughters attend Pleasant Ridge Montessori near Montgomergy road in Pleasant Ridge. My 3rd 
daughter will also attend there. My wife works there. 

This was a previously "failing" school that is now winning academic awards, and has become a thriving 
neighborhood school with its own community supported educational garden. The school is diverse in 
racial and socioeconomic makeup, a safe place for many children who have harder lives at home. 

As I understand it, the pipeline will pass within 100s of feet of the school, putting the school cleanly in a 
blast zone should one occur. 
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Please do not allow this pipeline to put the lives of 100s of children ~ including my own ~ at risk on a 
daily basis. And please do not put the growth of a unique school at risk. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan LaBare 
3342 Arrow Avenue 
Cincinnati 45213 


